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MT Hejgaard transfers contract regarding Metro Cityringen

Enclosed please find MT Hejgaard announcement of 23 June 2017 regarding that
MT Hgjgaard transfers contract regarding Metro Cityringen.

For 2017, in addition to our share of 54% in the MT Hgjgaard group’s profit after
tax and minority interests, the Hejgaard Holding group still expects a small
positive result before tax.

The projections concerning future financial performance are subject to
uncertainties and risks that may result in a development that deviates substantially
from what is expected.

Best regards,
Hejgaard Holding A/S

Ditlev Fleistrup
CEO

Contacts: Torben Biilmann, CEQ, MT Hgjgaard, tel. +45 2270 9020
Ditlev Flgistrup, CEO, Hejgaard Holding, tel. +45 4520 1500
Saren Bjerre-Nielsen, chairman of the board, Hojgaard Holding, tel. +45 4520 1500

This statement has been translated from the Danish language, and in the event of any
discrepancies between the Danish and English language versions, the Danish language version is
the governing text.

Hojgaard Holding A/S Phone: +45 4520 1500 hojgaard@hojgaard.dk
Smakkedalen 4, 1 Telefax: +45 4520 1501 www.hojgaard.dk
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MT Hgjgaard transfers contract regarding Metro Cityringen

Copenhagen Metro Team I/S (CMT) and MT Hgjgaard A/S have entered into a final agreement to
convey the contract for the AF work on 17 stations on Metro Cityringen. The agreement, which was
amicably reached between the two parties, entails that CMT takes over MT Hgjgaard’s contract for
AF work.

CMT will integrate MT Hgjgaard’s works and other related works to ensure the best possible
coordination between CMT’s own work on the line with the architectural finishes.

- We entered into a dialogue with CMT to find a future-proof solution for the completion of the AF
work. It has been a long and demanding process, which required a lot of effort from all parties. In
MT Hgjgaard, we are pleased to have found a common solution that ensures the necessary
progress for Metro Cityringen. It is a solution that we will support, says Jesper Nordby, Executive
Vice President at MT Hgjgaard.

The parties have agreed not to disclose the terms of the agreement.

The clarification eliminates uncertainty concerning the AF work in the outlook for 2017 (cf. MTH
GROUP’s interim report for the first quarter 2017), and the agreement advances a contribution
from the contract, but does not lead to any changes to the expectations for 2017 for revenue
around DKK 7.2 billion and earnings before interest and tax in the range of DKK 150-200 million in
2017.

Contact

Jesper Nordby Ann-Louise Elkjaer

Executive Vice President Vice President, Communications
+45 2270 9121 +45 2033 8693

jsn@mth.dk ale@mth.dk

MTH GROUP is one of the leading players in the construction and civil engineering industry in the
Nordic countries. The Group undertakes projects in Denmark and focused activities in selected
countries. The Group consists of the companies MT Hgjgaard, Enemeaerke & Petersen, Lindpro,
Scandi Byg and Ajos as well as the partly-owned companies Greenland Contractors and Seth.
Productivity, sustainability, intelligent solutions and quality are focus areas for MTH GROUP’s 4,200
employees. The Group expects revenue of around DKK 7.2 billion in 2017. mth.com
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